
From:
To: abortionlawreform
Subject: Abortion Reform
Date: Thursday, 30 June 2016 4:21:33 PM

To whom it may concern,

I am writing to express my disagreement with the proposed abortion law reform and I urge you to stop this bill
 immediately.
All humans have the right to life, no matter what stage of physical development and the proposed abortion laws
 directly infringe on this right.

Regards,

Paul Gunston

Sent from my iPhone
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